
  
   

 

 

8th February 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Unfortunately due to a serious family illness, I am forced to pull out as Trip Leader of this year's ski trip. 
Apart from a new person in charge, the trip will be exactly as planned. Ms Dore (partner of Mr Oldham) 
who helps with the 11+ training, has kindly stepped in at short notice as a replacement for me so we 
remain fully staffed. 
 
The boys will be pleased to know that it has snowed this weekend and there is plenty more in the forecast. 
I know that they will have a fantastic time and I look forward to hearing their stories and memories in the 
future. 
 
Mr Gilmour is now the new trip leader and his contact number is +44 7737 982106. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Lee Duckett 
PE Department 

 


